
2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.A1 7791 BEDROOM + DEN



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.A2 7931 BEDROOM + DEN



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.A3 7971 BEDROOM + DEN



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.A4 7811 BEDROOM + DEN



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.A 7911 BEDROOM + DEN



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.B 8051 BEDROOM + DEN



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.B1 7691 BEDROOM + DEN



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.C 9632 BEDROOM 



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.D 9322 BEDROOM 



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.E 9382 BEDROOM 



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.F 10722 BEDROOM + DEN 



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.G 11562 BEDROOM + DEN 



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.H 6811 BEDROOM 



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.L 7061 BEDROOM 



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.L1 7121 BEDROOM 



2436 KELLY AVE, PORT COQUITLAM, B.C. CANADA V3C 1Y4                        E: info@saturnconstruct ion.ca
                  W: saturnconstructioninc.ca  

DISCLAIMER: The floor plan drawings are conceptual only and are subject to change without notice at the dicretion of the 
developer. The developer deserves the right o make additions, deletions and modifications to the drawings as the developer 
may deem appropriate or desirable. Dimensions and square footages are approximate and may vary with actual construction.

TYPE SQ. FT.M 9422 BEDROOM 


